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Re: Council Bill 37-2015

bhfoston@comcast.net

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 9:19 AM

To: CouncilMail

Cc:  Blaumanis, Dace; Terrasa, Jen; Sigaty, Mary Kay

Good Morning All:

Senior Moment - | held on to the first news that Mr. Miller lawn mowing is the problem but that was
cleared up as to what his business about. Sorry about.

Ok, we can control the noise from Mr. Miller's business. You may want to investigate the noise from
souped up vehicle around the area.

However, | still support CB 37-2015 unless | found out different.

Bibi H. Perrotte-Foston
Concerned Citizen.

From: bhfoston@comcast.net

To: councilmail@howardcountymd.gov

Cc: "Dace Blaumanis" <dblaumanis@howardcountymd.gov>, "Jen Terrasa"
<jterrasa@howardcountymd.gov>, mksigaty@howardcountymd.gov

Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 4:13:31 PM

Subject: Council Bill 37-2015

Dear County Council,

When | heard about Mr. Miller's lawn mowing business in a R20 zone, | got curious. So | contacted
Mr. Miller and questioned him.

Wednesday, July 15, 2015 about 6:30 pm | visited Mr. Miller's lawn mowing business at 10430
Shady Acres Lane.

To be short:

| was impressed. The location is secluded, ideal and well kept. Mr. Miller provides job for about 16
people.

Economical and environmental, Mr. Miller Lawn Mowing Business is worthy staying where he has it
presently.

Small business is the back bone of the American economy. Most small business operates from the
owner's home.

Please support Jonathan and Sonya Miller.
Thank you.

Bibi H. Perrotte-Foston
Concerned Citizen
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